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Freedom of Information request reference number: 8808.1 
 
Date of response: 19/07/2024 
 
Request: 
 
Under the Freedom of Information Act, for the tax years 2014/15 to 2022/23 inclusive, please would 
you please fully disclose the following details, breaking the figures by year: 
 
1. How much revenue has been received by your organisation for services rendered to film and 
television productions? This could include location rental, permits and all other services related to 
film productions using your personnel or resources. 
 
2. Please outline the type of work or service rendered, in each case and disclose the revenue received 
for each type of service. 
 
3. How much has your organisation spent on facilitating such arrangements between 2014/15 to 
2022/23, inclusive, broken down by year? 
 
Response: 
 
The Brigade does not receive any revenue from filming or television productions. As a public body, 
when we help facilitate filming, we do so without charging. The Press Office facilitate any filming 
requests as part of our daily jobs and there isn’t a cost in terms of location permits. 
 
 
We have dealt with your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. For more information  
about this process please see the guidance we publish about making a request on our website:  
https://www.london-fire.gov.uk/about-us/transparency/request-information-from-us 
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